
Please remember we have no cattle sale on Monday, 5/25.  We hope 

each of you have a nice Memorial Day.

Thanks - Burton 

View this email in your browser 

Subscribe Share Past IssuesSubscribe Share Past Issues TranslateTranslate

Page 1 of 2sale on 5/18/15

5/21/2015http://us8.campaign-archive2.com/?u=b5617e36f009ab8d2a3192f30&id=61e9cdf583&e=...




